
I support the repeal of the statute allowing law enforcement officers to disperse a protest for unlawful assembly. The government is 
not a person, but a collection of people who have been elected to represent the people of Portland. Everything the government 
controls is in some way public property and must be treated as such.
 I believe that a few protestors have instigated violence and created property damage. These citizens need to be spoken to like 
human beings and be given a ticket. The person delivering the ticket should not be in full tactical gear but in a uniform like a regular 
person.


